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The Fremont Board of Selectmen convened an emergent meeting at 6:00 pm on Monday evening 

September 23, 2019 at 393 North Road in Fremont to view a dead/hazard tree condition.  This was 

reported by the Road Agent on Sunday to the Chairman.  The Road Agent reports that the tree is dead, 

and it is a hazard.   

 

The tree has had branches come down in recent wind conditions and the Town has been contacted by the 

homeowner (Pam Polacke).  The urgency of the meeting was due to the fact that Eversource has tree 

crews planning to be in the area on Tuesday or Wednesday this week to finish work approved in a Public 

Hearing process some time ago, and could also remove this tree within the ROW at no cost to the Town 

of Fremont. 

 

During the day on Monday, Town Administrator Heidi Carlson spoke with homeowner Pam Polacke who 

stated she is nervous every day getting her mail, and definitely wants the tree to come down.  She had told 

the tree vendor that they do not burn wood and it could be removed, and that she wanted the tree to come 

down. 

 

Chairman Cordes viewed the tree early in the day on Monday as he could not be there for 6:00 pm.  

Selectmen Neal Janvrin and Roger Barham met at 6:00 pm and confirmed the tree is dead, poses a hazard, 

and should be removed.  

 

At 6:02 pm the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Notes prepared by Heidi Carlson 

  

  

 


